## **Memory Café Update 11**

## As at 11 June 2018

Once again we had a warm, sunny morning at the Memory Café, but then the sun shines on the righteous.

We received a cheque from Queens Road, Methodist Church as a result of their cake and plant stall. that they ran at the May Fayre this year. Some of the goodies on the stall were kindly provided by the redoubtable ladies of the Club and its associates. The award provides a major contribution to the future running costs of the Memory Café. Brian Norwood, supported by Joan Germany made the presentation to President designate, David Blundell.



No, it was not David's halo slipping in the picture!

Meanwhile, Clarice produced some delicious strawberries and cream to celebrate the up-coming tennis frenzy this month and gave us a talk on tennis past and nearly present.

Our fame is spreading! As a result of Neil Heyward's article for "The Crow", I have been contacted by Brad Webber from the USA who is compiling a short article for Octobers' Rotary International edition.

So, it is a big thank you to you all for your support this month, especially, Clarice Wahlich, Neil and Annette Guttridge, Julia Bell, Peter and Barbara Mitton, Peter Homent, Karin Weston, and Christine Richmond.

You might also be interested in the numbers this month, which are shown on the chart below:

